
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT:  April 30, 2019 
 
Anthony Solorzano commits to Marymount University 
 

FSCI proudly announces that Anthony Solorzano will play for Marymount 
University’s men’s soccer program in 2019.  Marymount University is a NCAA 
Division 3 school located in Arlington, VA.   
 
Anthony has been a member of the FSCI Phoenix travel soccer program for 2 years 
from 2017 to 2019.  Anthony is a midfielder/striker that plays in our boys 2000 age 
group.  He attends Mountain View High School.  Anthony states the following: 

 
“My two years at Phoenix have been filled with great memories, lots of soccer, and 
unbreakable bonds. Something I wouldn’t be able to get at most clubs. Both my 

coaches, Marcello and Donnie, not only helped me improve my game, but also taught me life lessons along the 
way. My time in high school and with this club has been some of the best of my life and I’m sad to leave it. 
However, using what I have learned then, I’ll be attending a school I know I’ll be successful at and use the 
lessons I’ve learned to become a better version of myself. Can’t wait to start my journey and take the next step 
of my life at Marymount University." 
 
Anthony’s high school GPA is 3.9.  He has consistently made honor roll.  As a result of excelling in the 
classroom, Anthony received $19,000 in academic scholarships.  He plans on majoring in biology. 
 

• Coach Marcello Manzano, Anthony’s travel soccer coach states: “I have enjoyed coaching Anthony 
over the past 2 years.  He is a very creative and versatile player that shows an incredible workrate.  He 
really grew tremendously over the past year and was one of our key contributors during games.  I know 
he will be successful at Marymount and I look forward to watching his games.”     

 
• Cesar and Monica Solorzano, Anthony’s parents, state the following: “Since Anthony first introduction to 

the game of soccer at the age of 12, he has lived and breathed the sport. This passion helped him 
develop skills that drive his work ethic and commitment to teamwork on and off the field.  As parents, 
we are grateful for FSCI Phoenix providing a learning environment that helped him develop his 
technical and tactical skills as a player. Many thanks to Coach Marcello and Donnie for their support 
and constant reinforcement over the years, which help Anthony reach his athlete goals. We are very 
proud of Anthony, and super excited to watch him continue his academic and playing career as a 
Saint!” 

 
About FSCI 
FSCI is a youth soccer club based in Fredericksburg VA.  Founded in 2009, the club offers a travel program, 
recreation program, training programs, and a college recruitment program that assists interested players. 
 
Media Point of Contact 
FSCI Executive Director 
phoenix@fredericksburgsoccer.org 
 

FSCI Contact Information 
PO Box 2668 
Spotsylvania VA 22553 
540-419-0964 
www.fredericksburgsoccer.org 
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